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Happy Summer, 

Just a quick update on the happenings at Good Shepherd. We have 

been busy getting our planters and garden beds filled.  It was so nice 

to see those who participated, dig in and get their hands dirty. Next 

weeding time. Where do all those dandelions come from?  

We held a Vendor’s Market in May with 13 venders. There were lots 

of shoppers and all venders left happy. We look forward to doing 

another one possibly a Harvest Sale in August and one in November. 

Thank you to all who participated, it certainly made the residents 

happy and brightened their day. 

Mother’s Day celebration was a success and thank you everyone who 

attended. The residents always look forward to having company. 

Now with summer here and the weather nice, when picking up a 

resident, please inform staff and sign them out at the front entrance.  

We will be holding our Father’s Day Celebration on Friday, June 16th. 

We invite everyone to come in and enjoy an afternoon treat. Let’s 

make them feel extra special! 

June birthday social will Friday, June 23, with entertainment by the 

Mama’s.  

                       Happy Birthday to those celebrating in June. 

Eveline Lundgren   June 4th          Ann Adams         June 13th 

Marie Magnin      June 17th        Betty Babcock     June 24th 

See you all at the birthday party. Everyone welcome. 

Hello: Welcome Lillian Borcheim to House 4. Enjoy you new home. 

 

 



              Here’s a few of our venders from our first Vender’s Sale 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                           Mother’s Day Celebration 

  

 

 

 

 



                            Painting and decorating planters 

 

          Have a Wonderful June from GSV Rec Team 



 

 


